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 Board Members 

 
Chairman 

Joe Coghill 
(502) 222-2223 

 
President 

Chris Taylor 
(502) 222-8222 

 
Vice President 

Jeff McLanahan 
(502) 225-5851 

 
Treasurer 

Claudia Hausmann 
(502) 222-2695 

 
Secretary 

Nancy Rasmussen 
(502) 222-6141 

 
Architectural Review 

Darren Morgan 
(502) 265-0157 

 
Events Planner 

Bill Pohlfal 
(502) 225-4552 

 
Mark your 
calendars… 
Yard Sale 

 September 13th  
 
Dinner Diva’s 

 September 10th  
 
Bunco 

 September 17th   
 
Halloween Hayride  

 October 31st  
 
 

 
 

 “North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving through 
its association to protect the integrity and beauty of the neighborhood.” 

The Winner of the Annual Dessert Contest 
is Colleen Banaszak 

Fruit Pizza 

1 tub or 2 packages of Pillsbury Break & Bake sugar cookies 
• Arrange cookies or spread dough so that it will cover whatever 

size/type pizza pan or cookie sheet you may be using.  Dough 
will spread as it bakes--but not very much-maybe 1/2 an 
inch.  Bake according to package directions and allow to 
cool. 

  
Pizza "sauce":  8 oz. softened cream cheese 
                        1/2 cup sugar 
                         2 teaspoons vanilla 
Beat until smooth and spread on baked cookie dough. 
  
Arrange fruit on pizza.  I used fresh pineapple, strawberries and bananas, but any kind of 
fruit will work--be creative! 
  
Glaze:  1/2 cup sugar 
            1/2 cup water 
            1/2 cup orange juice 
            1/8 cup lemon juice 
             1 Tablespoon corn starch 
Boil until thick.  Pour over fruit and chill. 

Mailbox Mania  

The Board is trying to ensure that all of our mailboxes are uniform.  Some of 
you may have received letters and/or phone calls requesting that you take 
action regarding your mailbox.  As a result, we have received some requests 
for clarification regarding what the mailboxes should look like.   

The mailboxes should be painted with high-gloss black paint; 
they should have no visible rust and the inevitable bird 
remnants should be removed periodically.  To ensure 
compliance, it is recommended that if you need a new mailbox 
to purchase at Lowes item #C1600B00.   Mailbox address 

plates also must be uniform.  If lost or in need of replacement, they can 
be purchased from Cornerstone Sign & Decal.  Contact them at (502) 968-
8759 or get in touch with any board member to order a new aluminum 
address plate with reflective numbers; the cost is $20.  The flag should be 
red.   



Dinner Diva’s 
 

Come socialize with other ladies from our NRF 
community. 

 
When: Wednesday, September 10th  

Time: 6:30 pm 
Where:  Arbor Ridge Vine and Grill 

RSVP by: September 8th 225-5851 
Jackie McLanahan 

jackie.mclanahan22@insightbb.com ♥ 

 

Bunco  

Open to all ladies in NRF 
When: Wednesday, September 17th         6:30 pm 
Where: 4722 Sunny Hill Drive 
RSVP by: September 15th 222-6644 
Lori Cannon    
Lori@Cannon.name 
$6 gets you in the game♥ 
 

 
 
Let Me Help You with Your 
Yard! 
 

Tired of mowing and pulling weeds?  I 
am looking for the opportunity to help 
you with your lawn care needs.    I will 
also rake leaves and shovel snow; keep 
my number handy and call on me as the 
seasons change.  Contact Josh at 265-
1200 or 640-8840.♥ 

 
 
 

Neighborhood Babysitters! 
 
Breann Heid (16) 
Danielle Heid (15) 
4545 NR Circle 
265-0332 
    Rachel Roup (13) 
Kim McElhinny (15)  4505 NR Circle   
Taylor McElhinny (13)  222-8792 
4604 NR Circle 
225-0830 
 
Email me if you want to be added or removed from the 
babysitter list.♥  

 

2008/2009 NRFHOA Board 
Members 

 
A big THANK YOU and Congratulations goes to the 
following homeowners who have graciously volunteered 
to serve on the 2008/2009 NRFHOA Board.  No vote 
was needed since there were only seven homeowners 
who stepped forward. 
 

 Claudia Hausmann 
 Darren Morgan 
 Jackie McLanahan 
 Debra Abukwaik 
 Marcus Turner 
 Chris Taylor 
 Bill Pofahl 

 

Neighborhood Yard 
Sale 

The North Ridge Farms Yard Sale will be held on 
Saturday, September 13th.  The Homeowners’ 
Association will be paying for an advertisement to 
run in the Oldham Era and the Marketplace.  
Starting times will be 8:00 a.m. and ending times 

will vary depending on 
individual sales.  If you 
are planning on 
participating, please e-
mail your house number 
to Bill Pofahl at 

events@nrfcrestwood.com .  A balloon will be 

placed on mailboxes of known participants. ♥ 

Alert! 

Please be aware that the weekend of August 22nd vandals 
struck our neighborhood and nearby schools.  Among 
the damage are:  four address plates which were painted; 
one address plate that was stolen; stop sign at the corner 
of Northridge Circle and Sunny Hill Drive was painted; 
bicycle stolen, painted, and discarded in a neighbor’s 
yard; profanity spray painted on the front of East 
Oldham Middle School; flower pots tipped 
over and hay bales set on fire.  Please be 
observant and report any illegal activity to 
the Oldham County Police Department. 

Update 

The vandals have been caught.  Anyone 
wishing to file a claim with the police should 
call Officer Gutermuth (Badge #326) at 222-1300 
 Ext 125. 


